
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Malawi Stock Exchange with financial assistance from the Financial Inclusion and 

Entrepreneurship Scaling Project (FInES) is pleased to announce the launch of its flagship project 

dubbed the Mzinga/ incubation program. The incubation program aims at providing handholding 

support to companies that would like to raise long term capital through listing on the Malawi 

Stock Exchange.  

The specific objectives of the incubation program are: 

✓ To build capacity of SME’s regarding the process of raising finance through listing; and 

enhancing their readiness to list 

✓ To conduct a needs assessment for each company pertaining to readiness for listing 

✓ To connect potential issuers with industry experts who will provide technical, strategic, 

governance and legal related guidance to enhance readiness to list 

✓ To enhance visibility of a company as it prepares to list 

✓ To provide an overview of the listing process 

✓ To guide companies in preparation of listing documentation  

In commemorating this event, the Malawi Stock Exchange is inviting companies, financial market 

players, policy makers and all key stakeholders to the launch event for the incubation program 

which will be held on 28 July 2023 at Sunbird Mount Soche Hotel from 9:00am. The Deputy 

Govenor of the Reserve Bank of Malawi Mr. William Matambo will grace the occasion as Guest 

of honor at the event.  

Please confirm your attendance by emailing mse@mse.co.mw or calling 0884 824 233 to reserve 

your space.  

See you there! 
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